
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 
 
Re-scheduled business meeting of November 15, 2021 
A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:31 pm. 
 
In attendance were President Anne Myers, Vice-President Bryant Goss, Secretary Rita 
Wilkinson, Director Susan Acosta (via phone,) Director Maureen Kuebler, Dan Aiken 
and Luis Gallindo. 
Old Business: 

1. October’s meeting minutes were read and a motion made to approve those 
minutes carried. 

2. Treasurer's Report: Beginning Balance as of 10/01/2021: $10,070.86. Total 
Deposits: $2,433.64. Total Expenses: $1,039.52. Ending Balance as of 
10/30/2021: $11,464.98  

3. Banking Account: The new account set up at Delta CCU has been completed. 
We will work this month to transfer the new account numbers to Kroger, Amazon, 
Paypal and Square so we can close our Bank of America account. We will also 
create QR codes to post in the park to give easy access to our payment apps. 

4. Canine Carnival: overall it was successful and well organized. Vendors and 
attendees alike were pleased with the turnout.  

5. Repairs 
a. Faucet on cement pad in rear park is leaking. Public Works will be contacted. 
b. Trees that need to be removed have been marked and a request was put in for 
their removal. We will contact Public Works again to see if they can be removed 
soon as an ice storm may bring them down and damage our fence. 

6. Cameras in park: We are looking more closely at motion activated wildlife 
cameras. We need to determine costs, placement, data storage, and signage, if 
needed. 
 

 
New Business: 

1. Improvement Project Ideas: Along with benches, swings or agility equipment we 
discussed creating one or two small hills or mounds for the dogs to run over and 
around (seen at another dog park.) These would probably be covered with 
synthetic grass. We will continue to explore the costs of these options. 

2. Aggressive Dog signage. A definition we are considering: “a dog who is, in that 
moment, an imminent danger to a person or another animal.” 

3. Tree signs have been ordered. We also discussed a sign for “Chester’s Gazebo” 
with lettering about 6” tall. 

4. Christmas baskets will be purchased for Quinn and Public Works. 
5. We will consider the costs of purchasing plastic bag dispensers and eco-friendly 

bags. 
6. We will consider how and when to collect votes to adopt our new proposed by-

laws. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:22 pm. 


